
Dear Senators,  

I am writing to you in regards to SB 761 and I am urging you to vote no on 
this bill. As a new resident of Oregon, it is very important to me that I be 
involved and participate in the legislative process of our state. Living in 
Bend, approximately 3 hours away from the Capitol, I am not always able 
to come to Salem in person. Utilizing electronic petitions to get my voice 
heard is a very useful tool allowing my participation and that of many others 
whose voices deserve to be heard. Passage of this bill will severely limit 
the ability of citizens like myself to be give input on matters important to the 
public. Please vote NO on SB 761.  

Katrin Sienkiewicz 

Bend, OR 


